CONGRESS PARK COMMUNITY

halloween festival

BENEFITING TELLER ELEMENTARY

2-5P.M. | SATURDAY, OCT. 31

Halloween in the midst of a global pandemic doesn't have to be a bust! Let's have
some fun while maintaining social distancing! Donate that money you were going to
spend on candy to the Teller Elementary PTA, put on a costume and join the rest of
the community for a Halloween Festival!

The Teller Elementary PTA and Sweet Cooie's located at 12th Avenue & Madison
Street are proud to present this special event. Be sure to drop by Sweet Cooie's for
some special treats between 2 and 4 p.m. before the 11th Avenue

Halloween Costume Walk kicks off at 4 p.m.

HOW TO HALLOWEEN COSTUME
CONTRIBUTE WALK ROUTE

Since there will be fewer trick-or-
treaters this year, consider
donating the money you typically
spend on Halloween candy to Teller
Elementary. Congress Park
Neighbors, Inc. is also offering a
matching donation drive! Text "GIVE
XX CANDY" to 1-844-601-0325
where XX is the amount of money
you wish to donate and you'll be
connected to a secure online Join the costume walk at any 11th Avenue
donation form, or cross street between Jackson and Clayton
scan this QR code. streets, and start walking in a loop at 4 p.m.
from your location against the flow of normal
vehicle traffic. Please wear a facial covering
and observe social distancing.




